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These oil and gas leases are artifacts of a bygone time of laissez-faire climate policy.
No new exploitation should take place without a full environmental review.

Only mindless greed could excuse drilling before thorough examination of its impact on citizens and communities.

Richard Bohn
Homeowner
Camarillo,CA
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